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May 10, 2017 

 

Mr. Rusty Kestle 

U.S. Environmental Protection Agency  

Region IV 

61 Forsyth Street, S.W. 

Atlanta, Georgia 30303-3104 

 

Re.: April 2017 Monthly Progress Report 

 

Dear Rusty: 

 

Please find attached the April 2017 Monthly Progress Report for the Cabot portion of the Cabot/Koppers 

Superfund Site in Gainesville, Florida.   

 

Please feel free to contact me with questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Manu Sharma, P.E. 

Principal  

 

 

 

Cc:  Wayne Reiber 

 Mark Taylor 

 Kelsey Helton 

 Robin Hallbourg  

 Rick Hutton 

 Gus Olmos 
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April 2017 Monthly Progress Report 

Cabot Portion of Cabot/Koppers Superfund Site, Gainesville, FL 
 

Data Inventory 

 

No additional data were collected during the month of April.  The first 2017 semi-annual sampling event 

was conducted in the first week of May.  A list of the groundwater samples collected as part of the first 

semi-annual sampling event for 2017 is summarized in the table below.  Analytical results for these 

samples will be reviewed as they become available from the laboratory. 

 

Groundwater Samples 

CFW-1 – 
155-165 

CFW-1 – 
175-185 

CFW-1 – 
195-205 

CFW-1 – 
215-225 

HG-36S HG-37S HG-38S HG-39S 
HG-36D HG-37D HG-38D HG-39D 
HG-31D    

 

 

Data Reporting 

 

The Cabot remedial interceptor trench discharge pump station monitoring report for the first quarter of 

2017 was submitted to Gainesville Regional Utilities (GRU) on April 18. 

 

 

Upcoming Action Items  

 

The first semi-annual monitoring report for 2017 will be submitted in June 2017. 

Cabot received US EPA approval of the Supplemental Remedial Investigation (SRI)/ Focused Feasibility 

Study (SRI/FFS), and has started the process for procurement of the services of an engineering firm to 

assist with detailed remedial design and implementation of the remedy for the Cabot Carbon Site.  Cabot 

has requested a 60-day extension from US EPA for drafting a Remedial Design Work Plan and Surficial 

Aquifer Remedy Optimization Work Plan; these documents will be submitted on or about August 10, 

2017. 

 


